

FOR CLASSES – VI-VIII Circular No. SGS/126/23-24



Date- 22-09-2023 'A perfect Ad and your product is sold'

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We trust this message finds you well. We are excited to announce that the Half-Yearly Examinations for the academic year 2023-24 have successfully concluded. As a crucial part of our commitment to your child's education, we are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for classes VI-VIII.

Date: 23 September'2023 Time: 9:00 am to 1:00 pm

We kindly request you to mark this date on your calendar and make every effort to attend the PTM. Your active involvement is paramount in ensuring your child's success.

We eagerly look forward to welcoming you and working together to provide the best educational experience for your child.

Thank you for your unwavering trust and support.

Warm regards,

(Principal)